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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted to share some exciting menu changes for the first week back after half term from Monday 28th 
February. 

 

We begin the week back on Week 1 on the normal menu cycle starting with 
 

Monday 28th February - Spaghetti Bolognese. 
 

Tuesday 1st March is Shrove Tuesday so the kitchen will be cooking yummy American Pancakes for dessert (see attached 
flyer for details) 

 

Wednesday 2nd March is Ash Wednesday so the hot lunch choice will be Fish and Chips 
 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day and a very special themed lunch with a " Very Hungry Caterpillar" (see attached 
flyer for details) 

 

Friday 4th March normal Friday hot lunch choice of Fish and Chips 
 

On Monday 7th March we will return to normal with week 2 lunch choices. 
 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

 


